Subject: Re: Request for a new optional attribute for train coupling and sharing
Posted by Philip Wobst on Thu, 18 Feb 2016 15:31:27 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Dirk,

this topic was discussed during the timetable developer meeting in Berlin last month and the
conclusion was that it is not needed as a temporary solution for 2.3 if the use case exists only for
iIRFP and one other potential data consumer.

If you do have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

BR, Philip
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